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To:
One Stop-Career Center Managers

From:
Lawrence Suran, SFETC Program Director

Date:
January 20, 2004

Re:
Welfare Transition Deferrals

The purpose of this memorandum is to offer One-Stop Career Centers the opportunity to provide feedback on changes to the Welfare Transition Deferral performance rate requirement.

During the course of meeting with One-Stop Career Center Managers in December to discuss the One Stop Management Reports, several of you voiced concerns about the required contractual Welfare Transition Deferral rate of less than three (3) per cent.  In addition, we have also received feedback from Taylor, Lombardi and Hall, who are providing technical assistance to South Florida Workforce.

Therefore, we are offering One-Stop Career Centers the opportunity to provide input on what may be considered a reasonable rate and the factors that we should consider in order to alter the required rate.  If you have a method of calculating the rate, please include that information as well.

Please submit your feedback no later than Tuesday, January 26, 2004 to my attention via e-mail: lsuran@southlforidaworkforce.com.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Cc:
Edith Humes-Newbold, SFETC Exec. Director


Johnny Guimaraes, IMO Director


Garnet Esters, Contract Administrator


